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Lakeland Catholic School Division
Christ Our Model. Children Our Focus.

Website Traffic

Lakeland Catholic has been utilizing the division website as a tool for communication with our                  
community in numerous ways. Through photo galleries, news blogs, and new web pages, LCSD has 
kept families informed of ongoing activities and programs throughout our schools. 

It is evident the community is staying actively informed on LCSD’s happenings through our website 
analytics. In the reporter, between September 1, 2021 and September 30 2021, the division website 
had 8,066 page views. Within that same time frame this year, our website traffic has seen a 72 per cent 
increase with 19,431. 

This is in alignment with Goal 3: Equity and Inclusion where students and staff will experience success 
through equitable and inclusive decision-making and system processes. 

Council of School Councils

The Council of School Councils met on October 19 at St. Louis Parish Hall to discuss the                                             
responsibilities of the committee members, topics for shared advocacy, and share issues of school 
councils across the division. 

These meetings provide an opportunity for school council members to collaborate with board trustees 
regarding issues across Lakeland Catholic. 

This is also in alignment with Goal 3: Equity and Inclusion where students and staff will experience 
success through equitable and inclusive decision-making and system processes.

The next meeting is scheduled to take place in January, followed by a third and final meeting for the 
2022-23 school year in June. 

Calendar Input Survey

The division is seeking input from stakeholders regarding the 2023-24 school calendar, and has 
launched a survey online that will be available until December 1, 2022. The information collected will 
be used when drafting next year’s calendar. 
 
This is also in alignment with Goal 3, as students, staff, families, trustees, and other members of the 
community are invited to share their input. 


